
  
 

January, 13, 2013 (from CSEA State Association website) 

 

The California Public Employees’ Retirement System (CalPERS) Board of Administration 

unanimously re-elected Rob Feckner as its president.  

 

Feckner will be serving his ninth term as president of the $252-billion pension fund. He was first 

elected to the CalPERS board in 1999. As president, Feckner oversees the Board’s business, sets 

meeting schedules and agendas with input from other Board Members and Executive Staff, 

makes appointments to board policy committees, and represents CalPERS to outside parties. 

 

“My colleagues have shown tremendous trust in me to guide CalPERS and I appreciate their 

faith in my leadership,” Feckner said. “As we emerge from this recession, I am positive we will 

continue on the path of improved transparency, accountability and ethics that enhance our 

ability to provide retirement and health security to the public employees who serve our state.” 

 

Feckner has worked for the Napa Valley Unified School District for the past 35 years. He has 

been a member of the CSEA Board of Directors since 1996 and currently serves as the 

Association's Past President. He is also currently executive vice president of the California Labor 

Federation. 
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